
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 31, 2025 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

Public Utilities and the Procurement Division recommend award of ITB No. 23-0043-UT, RO1 Dual 
Media Filter Rehab, to Razorback LLC, the lowest most responsible bidder, in accordance with the bid 
specifications, in the estimated amount of $1,054,130.00, which includes a 10% Owner’s Contingency of 
$95,830.00.  

This Award recommendation will be considered by the City Council at the September 15, 2025, Work 
Session (1:30 p.m.) and voted on at the September18, 2025, Council Meeting (6:00 p.m.). These meetings 
are held at Clearwater Main Library, at 100 N. Osceola Ave., Clearwater, FL 33755. It is recommended 
that you check our website at City Meetings and View Meeting Calendars to ensure that the location has 
not changed.  

Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to Michelle Mack, Contracts and Procurement 
Specialist at Michelle.Mack@myclearwater.com, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement 
Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748.  

Posted on this date by:  

 
 
Michelle Mack 
Contracts and Procurement Specialist 


